
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
3rd February 2017 

 
 

Dear parents 
 

Costumes for Senior Musical Production CATS  
 
Mrs Beasley and I would be very grateful if you could provide the following items for your 
child’s CATS costume: 
 

 A black or white plain t shirt (we will fabric paint the t shirts) 

 Black or white skins or leggings 

 A thin belt 

 A pair of stockings (to make cats tails) 

 Cats ears either on a head band, elastic or hair grips 

 Footwear: A choice of plimsolls, plain black or white trainers, jazz shoes, dance 
shoes. 

 
Please bring your child’s costumes into school on Monday 20th February, immediately after 
half term.  All costumes must be placed in a named plastic bag and taken to the music 
room.  
 
Should you have any queries then please do email me at skoczur@townclose.com. 
  
With best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Suzie Koczur 
Head of Music 
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